
 
 

Case No. IPC-E-23-23 

Order No. 36029 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Comments are being accepted on Idaho Power’s Integrated Resource Plan. 

 

BOISE (Dec. 18, 2023) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission is accepting written comments 

until mid-February on Idaho Power’s integrated resource plan (IRP). 

 

The IRP spells out how the utility will meet forecasted energy demand using both supply and 

demand side resources to ensure reliable service to customers.  

 

The commission is accepting written comments on the IRP until Feb. 15, 2024. Comments are 

required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless computer access is not 

available. To comment using the commission’s website, please visit puc.idaho.gov and click on 

the “Case Comment Form” link that is on the upper left side of the page. Please complete the 

form using case number IPC-E-23-23. To comment using e-mail, please send comments to the 

commission secretary and the parties listed below. Those submitting comments using e-mail are 

required to provide their name, address, and case number IPC-E-23-23.  

 

If computer access is not available, comments can be mailed to the commission and the parties 

listed below. Those submitting comments are required to provide their name, address and case 

number IPC-E-23-23. Submitted comments constitute a public record, and are available for 

public and media inspection. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

 

Street address for express mail: 

 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:secretary@puc.idaho.gov


 

For Idaho Power: 

 

Lisa D. Nordstrom 

Megan Goicoechea Allen 

Timothy E. Tatum 

Alison Williams 

Idaho Power Company 

1221 West Idaho Street (83702) 

P.O. Box 70 

Boise, ID 83707 

lnordstrom@idahopower.com 

mgoicoecheaallen@idahopower.com 

ttaum@idahopower.com 

awilliams@idahopower.com 

dockets@idahopower.com 

 

For Micron: 

 

Jim Swier 

Micron Technology, Inc. 

8000 South Federal Way 

Boise, ID 83707 

jswier@micron.com 

 

Austin Rueschhoff 

Thorvald A. Nelson 

Austin W. Jensen 

Holland & Hart, LLP 

555 17th Street, Suite 3200 

Denver, CO 80202 

darueschhoff@hollandhart.com 

tnelson@hollandhart.com 

awjensen@hollandhart.com 

aclee@hollandhart.com 

clmoser@hollandhart.com 

 

The commission does not approve or deny the IRP. It acknowledges the plan has been filed with 

the commission. 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7146. 
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